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DEPARTMENT of PHYSICAL EDUCATION
McGill University.

May 13th.1933.

To the Members of Corporation, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir or Madam,
Re School of Physical Education

After careful consideration, the Joint Committee of 
Corporation and the Executive Committee of the School of Physical Educa­
tion, have unanimously agreed to recommend certain changes in the entrance 
requirements and curriculum of the School of Physical Education. These 
changes are designed to meet the ever increasing demand for better trained 
teachers and are in line with those which are being introduced in other 
universities. The recommendations are as follows : -

(a) Increase the existing Junior Matriculation requirement to one
year in the Faculty of Arts and Science. >

fb) Furnish better opportunities for qualified graduates in Arts or 
Science to prepare themselves as teachers of Physical Education.
A "Higher Diploma" to be granted to successful candidates.

DIPLOMA
The suggested course for the Diploma in Physical Education is as 
follows : -
Entrance Requirements:
fa) Completion of one year in the Faculty of Arts or Science
fb) Physical Education Practice 3 hours per week
(c) Certain minimum requirements in neuro muscular skill 
fd) An aptitude for the teaching profession.
Students who complete the first year in Arts or Science will therefore i 
be able to carry on for the degree or take the shorter Diploma course.


